
Bradford Freshman FAQ Guide for Parents and Students 

What should I do if my child has to miss school? 

If your child is home sick, will be tardy, or needs to be picked up early from school, please call the Welcome Center   / Attendance 

Office at 262-359-6221. 

How do I receive notification of important events? 

You can register on the Bradford Home Page  to get a daily email notification of announcements and important events. Scroll to the 

bottom of the page to register. You may unsubscribe at any time by using the link in your email message.  

How do I find out general school district related information? 

The district website, www.kusd.edu  has information regarding the district calendars, athletics, school closings, school boundaries, 

and school board policies, such as Student Dress Code and Conduct. 

How do I pay for lunch? 

You can set up an account to pay online at www.mylunchmoney.com. You can also pay with cash or check (made out to KUSD), place 

in an envelope.  This can be given directly to the cafeteria personnel. 

How do we deal with traffic congestion while dropping off and picking up my child? 

To avoid traffic congestion, students who are driven to school can be dropped off in the staff parking lot. The entrance is on 

Washington Road. The staff entrance doors are open to students from 7-7:30 a.m. and students can exit through these doors after 

school. 

What if my child becomes sick during school? 

If your child is feeling ill, they should go to the nurse’s office. The nurse will help them call home if necessary. The students have 

been instructed not to use their cell phone to call home. 

How do I access Infinite Campus Parent Portal? 

You can access this link by going to the KUSD website. You will have a pin# and password when you register your student online. 

Do students have access to Infinite Campus?  

Yes. Students have their own Pin# and Password. They can check assignments, grades, attendance, schedule and behavior. Students 

can access from the KUSD Website.  

What if I want to change my child’s emergency contact info? 

You must change this information on Infinite Campus. All changes must be made by the parent or guardian. School personnel do 

NOT have the ability to change your emergency contact information. 

What if I need to contact my child’s teacher? 

The best way to correspond with your child’s teacher is via email. All teachers’ email addresses can be found on the Bradford 

website. Click on Departments.  

How do I get bussing information? 

Kenosha Area Transit Route 5 comes past Bradford both northbound and southbound. For bus route and bus pass information, visit 

www.kenosha.org  or call 262-653-4287 – (653-4BUS). Monthly $35 bus passes can be purchased from Karen Curran in room 151. If 

your child qualifies for free transportation, those passes are obtained in the Bradford Welcome Center / Attendance Office. If you 

need to contact the District Transportation office, the phone# is 262-359-6391. 

What happens if my child gets caught with a dress code violation? 

Students must be “Dressed for Learning” and wearing an ID.. If a student is unsure about their apparel, they are smart to bring a 

change of clothes. Students who are dressed inappropriately and not able to fix it will be referred to the Office of Student 

Management (OSM). Please consult District Policy #5431 for more information. 
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